

## CARA Bulletin

24th September 2022

The Circus Area Residents Association (CARA) represents the views of local residents and local businesses.

## **CARA:**

- Connects you with your community.
- Arranges a calendar of social events. Meet your neighbours and make new friends.
- Represents the collective interests of its members on local issues.
- Advises and updates members on news and issues. We issue regular e-Bulletins and twice-yearly Newsletters.

## Note from our Chairman

Dear Members,

In our "CARA Bulletin" - Summer edition issued to all members last month, we indicated that a Liveable Neighbourhood exhibition to showcase ideas and concepts relating to the Lower Lansdown/Kingsmead area (of which our CARA catchment zone is a part) was intended to take place on 14th September 2022. This event, as previously notified to members, was postponed by B&NES Council to be rescheduled later this month.

Please be aware that this important Liveable Neighbourhoods event has now be rescheduled, including a different venue location, as follows:

Thursday 29th September 2022 between 3pm and 8pm at St Mary's Catholic Church Hall (Julian Road, Bath BA1 2SA)

An exhibition to showcase the ideas for a <u>more</u> Liveable Neighbourhood generated by recent consultations and workshops.

Note: An earlier opening time of 3pm has been agreed by the B&NES Liveable Neighbourhoods Project Team, at CARA's request, to allow greater flexibility for attendees.

Website: www.carabath.com

E-mail: carabath@hotmail.com

Facebook: www.facebook.com/carainbath/

As mentioned in my previous note on this subject, I would encourage as many CARA members as possible to attend the above event. It is a 'drop in' session for all residents, local businesses, family and friends to attend.

If you were unable to attend the recently held co-design Liveable Neighbourhoods' Workshop, this is the opportunity to catch-up on current thinking on this important topic for our community and to provide your own viewpoint. If you did attend last month's workshop then it is an opportunity to restate your views or perhaps you have adapted your viewpoint since and would just like to make an additional comment/input on this important subject.

Members of the B&NES Liveable Neighbourhoods Project Team will be present to answer your questions and guide you through the exhibition boards and feedback form.

## Unable to attend?

To access the exhibition information and workshop ideas online go to: <a href="www.bathnes.gov.uk/yourLN">www.bathnes.gov.uk/yourLN</a> and choose our area (Lower Lansdown and the Circus) from the list.

With best regards,

Malcolm

Chair - Circus Area Residents Association (CARA)

Contact:

E-mail: malcolmibaldwin@gmail.com

Tel: 07584197157

